
Thanks you! 

   THE “14
th

 ANNUAL DAVIDSON FAMILY FISH FRY” 

WAS A HUGE SUCCESS! 

Once again, the Davidson Family hosted another successful event enjoyed by all!  

A fundraiser such as this cannot happen without corporate sponsors such as 

yourself.  We raised $7,500.00! 

Our dedicated group of volunteers worked diligently in the days leading up to and 

on the day of our event to ensure all of our diners enjoyed an evening of delicious 

fish and chips and friendship. 

The net proceeds from this event, through the Saint Luke’s Place Foundation, will 
be dedicated to our Welcome home Capital Campaign.  

 

We thank you for being a part of our success! 

 

 

 


